
Sheriff's Office  
Posted on: November 2, 2016 

Vandalism - Case 201605491 

On Tuesday, November 1, 2016 at about 11:30 a.m., the Sheriff’s Office 
received a report of vandalism at the Calvary Community Church, on Depot 
Rd., in Fields Landing. 

The Sheriff’s Office investigated the report and discovered extensive graffiti 
to the church building. The graffiti included vulgar and offensive words as 
well as depictions. The Sheriff’s Office was able to locate and collect items 
of evidence from the scene. The case is still under investigation. 

Anyone with information for the Sheriffs Office regarding this case or 
related criminal activity is encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-
7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 

 
Mike Downey 
Sheriff  
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